
27 Maryville Road,
BANGOR BT20 3 RH.
31.5.1991.

Dear John,
I am writing to you to say that, in the light of the events of

insofar as I applied them to you personally, in my letter of
resignation some months ago. As you are well aware, I am prone
to express my views both bluntly and openly, a fact for which I
have no regrets, but I now feel the wish to express my
admiration for the way in which you have conducted yourself in
the present situation.
Assuring you of my continued support in all matters ( I will
not be naive enough to suggest that this will always be without
argument),

Yours sincerely,

Derek Bell.

the last few months, I wish to completely withdraw my remarks,


